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The Changing Face of the South of Wokingham 

 
An illustrated talk by John Harrison, member of the Wokingham 
Society, about the changes over time to the land to the south of 

Wokingham. It is open to all at the Society's Open Meeting, 7.45 
pm for 8.00 pm on Tuesday 18 March 2025 at the Town Hall, 

Market Place, Wokingham. 
 

John has walked around this attractive area for decades and for the 
last seventeen years has been documenting it with photographs on 

his website. He will talk about how the land has changed with 
changing use, and the big changes that development will bring. 

 

Refreshments will be available after the talk. 
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